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LOCAL UNION SCHOLARSHIP 

APPLICATIONS  

 

Application forms for the Unifor Local 2301 Scholarship and the Ross Slezak 

Memorial Scholarship are now available on our website at 

http://www.unifor2301.org/2021-scholarships.html.    

  

These scholarships are open to students proceeding from Grade 12 to a post-secondary 
institute. The recipient of these scholarships must be the child, or legal ward of a Unifor 
Local 2301 member in good standing.       

  
The deadline to have these applications submitted is: 

 

Wednesday, April 21, 2021 by Noon 

 

Completed applications can be returned via e-mail (adminassist@unifor2301.org), via 
regular mail, or to our drop-box at: 

Unifor Local 2301 
235 Enterprise Avenue 
Kitimat, BC  V8C 2C8 

  
NATIONAL UNION SCHOLARSHIPS 

 

*There is a new Online Application process for the Unifor National & Regional Council 
Scholarships. Please use the following link: 
   

https://www.unifor.org/en/education/scholarships 

 

Your application must be submitted using the online application form no later than June 
7, 2021. If you need assistance submitting your online application, please contact your 
Union Hall at 250-632-4611. 
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